
 

 

 

March 28, 2012 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

The purpose of this letter is to express my appreciation and recommendation of Cristian Lopez. I have known 

Cristian on a professional level for several years and he was a contributor to our company, IMUSA USA, LLC.   

Cristian originally was hired in the Marketing Department and later shifted his talents to the sales support 

team and operations teams where there where opportunities and improvements in our process. Cristian 

always maintained a positive attitude and solid work ethic as well as being a team player. He learned how to 

multi task and used his customer service skills in his various positions dealing with end consumers as well as 

customers. 

Unfortunately, our company restructured these departments and as a result his position was eliminated. 

Please use this letter to serve as a formal recommendation for the position he is applying for. Should you have 

any questions, I can be reached at the below contact information. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Manuel A. Gaunaurd III  

CEO/President 

IMUSA USA, LLC 

6000 NW 97 Avenue 

Unit 26 

Doral, Florida 33178 

Office(305)640.3000 

www.imusausa.com 

 

 

http://www.imusausa.com/

